SPECIAL NOTICE.

‘ The Council of the Canadian Institute regret to learn that some of
the recent publications of the Institute, although mailed in the usual way,
have failed to reach their destination, in particular, so far as can be ascer-
tained, the following numbers :—

Transacrions, No. g............ October, 18g6.
PROCEEDINGS, No. 1.....00.00uns. February, 1897.
(13 133 -

............ . May, 1897.
« A SO e .. September, 1897.

Members and Exchanges will please, immediately on receipt of this
Notice, inform the Secretary by letter or post card, which, if any, of the
above numbers they have not received, so that the Institute may supply
those missing so far as may be possible.

As 18gg will be the Semi-Centennial Auniversary of the foundation of
the Institute, it is in contemplation to issue a special Memorial Volume
appropriate to the occasion.



